
CAP 10B, G-BXBU: Anniversary Statement

News story

CAP 10B crashed in low cloud and reduced visibility near Buckland St Mary,
Somerset, on 12 August 2021.

This statement provides an update on the ongoing AAIB investigation into an
accident involving a CAP 10B near Buckland St Mary, Somerset, on 12 August
2021.

The aircraft crashed in conditions of low cloud and reduced visibility while
returning to a nearby aerodrome from a cross country flight.

The investigation has considered factors including weather conditions and the
provision of air traffic services.  A final report will be published in due
course.
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